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BULLETIN
April 09, 2020 (UPDATE)

NEW EMPLOYEE-FACING MATERIALS (COVID-19)

The U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) has issued regulations to implement the
paid leave mandates of the Families First Coronavirus Response Act
(FFCRA). The regulations provide direction for administration of the
Emergency Paid Sick Leave Act (EPSLA) and the Emergency Family and
Medical Leave Expansion Act (EFMLEA).
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Emergency Paid Sick Leave Act: Requires that certain employers
provide up to 80 hours of paid sick leave to employees who need to
take leave from work for certain specified reasons related to COVID-19.

Emergency Family and Medical Leave Expansion Act: Requires that
certain employers provide up to 10 weeks of paid, and two weeks
unpaid, emergency family and medical leave to eligible employees if the
employee is caring for his or her son or daughter whose school or place
of care is closed or whose child care provider is unavailable for reasons
related to COVID-19.

Employee Leave Request Flyer (NEW): We have created a new flyer that
employers can provide to their employees who request leave under the
FFCRA. The optional flyer summarizes the documentation that an employee
will need to provide to their employer in order to substantiate the leave
request. Click the following link to access the Employee Leave Request Flyer.

Required Notice: Each covered employer must post a notice of the Families
First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) requirements in a conspicuous
place on its premises. An employer may satisfy this requirement by emailing
or direct mailing this notice to employees, or posting this notice on an
employee information internal or external website. Click the following link to
access the Required Notice.

Stay up-to-date with the latest material on our coronavirus web page -
dedicated to sharing information about COVID-19 and how it relates to the
workplace: https://www.employco.com/coronavirus

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates throughout the
process. We hope you and your family and friends are healthy.

Please contact us if you have any questions.
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Questions, comments, feedback?

Jason Eisenhut 

630.286.7341 

jeisenhut@employco.com
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